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Supervisory Board of Porsche SE extends appointments

Prof. Winterkorn and Hans Dieter Pötsch appointed for five more years

Stuttgart, 9 March 2012. In today's meeting the Supervisory Board of Porsche Automobil 

Holding SE (Porsche SE), Stuttgart, extended the appointment of Prof. Dr. Martin 

Winterkorn as CEO and Hans Dieter Pötsch as CFO by five years effective 25 November 

2012. They will exercise these tasks in addition to their functions as members of the 

Management Board of Volkswagen AG, Wolfsburg.

Dr. Wolfgang Porsche, Chairman of the Supervisory Board expressed his sincere thanks to 

the two Board Members for their successful work and said that he is convinced they will 

bring in their respec-tive know how and experience for the good and the further 

development of Porsche SE.
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